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City Council: Council held its last work session on the 2006-2007 budget last night. There are a number of changes to the budget that the council is considering. I will attempt to make a brief presentation to senate this evening. The most recent proposed changes are listed at http://fcgov.com/cityclerk/agendas.php in the in full agenda of the Oct. 25 work session. The first vote on changes to the budget will be next week during a special meeting, Nov. 2. If you have any questions or input on the budget, please let me know so that I can convey that information to council. There is no issue on the budget that impacts a majority of students, so I need to know what minority issues are important to you! REMINDER: The second vote on occupancy limits is Nov. 15! I need you to come out for students. Liberal Arts College Council has taken up the charge to inform students on the vote and gather more participation, but I also need ASCSU to be there representing the student body. Thanks again to LACC! 

Toy Drive: Unfortunately, we have to shift gears on this project because we are unable to ship the toys to Katrina victims. However, we will still be working toward a large volunteer project for the holiday season, so get excited!

Volunteer Efforts:
More food bank opportunities!
9 Cares...Colorado Shares Drive on Saturday, November 12 for the 7:00-9:15 a.m. and 9:15-11:30 a.m. shifts at the Loveland locations (the King Soopers at the Orchards Shopping Center at 253 E. Ave in Loveland

Turkey Box Give-a-Way on Saturday, November 19. 9:00-10:45 a.m., 10:45 a.m.-12:30 p.m. and 12:30-2:15 p.m.

Coloradoan Food Drive on Dec. 3, 4, 10 and 11. would like to set your group up at the Safeway on College and Mulberry since it is close to campus. The shifts will be 10 a.m.-12 p.m., 12-2 p.m. and 2-4 p.m.

Books for Development:

Collects books from the CSU community and sends them to schools and universities in developing counties. We have received a special request from a teacher in Romania who needs the 15 each of the following books:

The Hobbit

Tarzan of the Apes

Ann of Green Gables

Harry Potter and the Sorcerer's Stone

plus any comic books we can send

Please drop them in the marked box outside the Lory Student Center Bookstore. The box is on the lower level at the south end of the buy-back windows.

Books for Development is a project of the Fort Collins International Center and Alpha Phi Omega National Service Fraternity. For more information about this project contact Bob Sturtevant at bsturt@lamar.colostate.edu

Strategic Plan:

Please see me if you are interested in reviewing the strategic plan. I am compiling the feedback for Pres. Healey. There is a copy on a cubicle wall as well.

Ballot Issue 2A: If you haven’t voted yet, please do! (See Dir. Jeffries’ report for voting information) When you go to vote, please consider Issue 2A, which continues the city’s ¼ cent sales tax to pay for the Building on Basics city projects for the next 10 years. If 2A passes, taxes, will not increase—they will stay the same.

Happy 21st Birthday to Asst. Dir. Griebel!

Thanks for reading!

Director of Programming—Katie Dougan
Cinema—Ryan has a sneak peak of the movie Jar Head showing on November 3.  This week’s film is a double feature.  Donnie Darko will be showing at 7 p.m. and The Shining will show at 9:30 p.m.  He’s also working with Hillel to bring a film to kick off Holocaust Awareness Week.  The film will show February 24 and Holocaust Awareness Week begins February 27.
Conferences— Anne is working on the Mountain West Leadership Conference.  The conference will be February 24-26 here on campus.  She’s sending out registration packets to all of the colleges and universities from seven states.  She’s sending those out next Friday, November 4.  Her committee meetings are Mondays from 2-3 p.m.  Please come if you have any input on this conference or would like to help plan it. 
Special Events—OriginIdol is this Friday at 7 p.m. in the Ramskeller!  It will be a ton of fun and Vice President Muller will be judging.  Joanne received the College Bowl question packets this week.  Sign-ups will begin on Monday in front of the ASAP office.  Teams should have no more than four members and there is a registration fee of $10.  The trivia tournament will be held on November 17.

Speakers/Comedians—Mission Improvable is happening tonight in the theatre at 7 p.m.  
Ashley is working on a hypnotist show in early December.

Concerts—Heike is looking at a theatre show for December 4 or 10.  We went to the University Special Events Advisory Group meeting yesterday to talk about the Moby show.  Everything is on track planning wise.  Heike has narrowed down the list of bands based on a survey that got emailed to random students.  The top request was rock, followed by country, followed by rap/hip hop.  She’s also narrowed it by bands that are available to play in the March/April time frame.  And it looks like the show will be on April 22, GET EXCITED!!! 
